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Construction activities taking place at Newnham Campus during the week of Monday, April

22 will impact areas of Building D and result in the closure of Parking Lot 1.

On Monday, April 22, starting at 8:30 a.m., work is being conducted in front of the Fire

Training Centre, resulting in the closure of Parking Lot 1 to accommodate the work. Also,

one lane south of Au Large Blvd. will be closed for a short period of time.

The new Esthetics Lab construction will also begin this week, with mobilization starting

between Monday and Tuesday. Areas on campus impacted include:

Building D (Room D3022 and D3024) with hoarding in front of the spaces.

Building D (Room D4032) with partial ceiling work in the ceiling space above the

corridor directly in front of the room.

Building D (Roof top)

The Seneca Community is encouraged to exercise caution throughout the impacted areas.
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